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9 August 2024 

R&D Tax Refund of $359,270 
The Company will receive a refund in relation to the year ended 30 June 2023. 

Meeka Metals Limited (“Meeka” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that the Company 
will receive a research and development (R&D) tax refund of $359,270 for the year ended 
30 June 2023 under the Federal Government’s R&D Tax Incentive Program.  

This refund relates to metallurgical research, experimental setup and leach test work 
undertaken on samples from Circle Valley. 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company’s Board of Directors. 

For further information, please contact:  
Tim Davidson – Managing Director 
+61 8 6388 2700 

info@meekametals.com.au 
www.meekametals.com.au 
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